
Cambridge Football Stadium Parking 
 
Please note that the Cambridge Football Stadium Car Park will now be shut at 17:00 until 
March 2018 (except when school events are taking place and parents have been advised to 
park in the football stadium car park). 
 
Any cars left in the car park after 17:00 will be locked in and will not be available for 
collection until the gates are reopened at 07:00 (week day mornings).  
 
If you need emergency access to the car park after 17:00 please contact the school on 
01223 352073 or 07921 814724 
 
 
Amy Pearson 
Operations Manager 
 


